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ASX Announcement 

25 June 2021 

THE STAR SYDNEY OPERATING RESTRICTIONS 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) references the NSW 
Government’s announcement of a seven day stay-at-home order that applies to four Local 
Government Areas (LGAs), including The Star Sydney’s location, and takes effect from 11:59pm on 
Friday 25 June 2021. The orders also detail that people should only enter the four LGAs for essential 
purposes. 

The Star Sydney will cease operations, apart from limited hotel facilities, from this time as a result of 
the orders. These restrictions will remain in place until at least 11:59pm on Friday 2 July 2021.  

The Star will continue to pay staff during the seven day stay-at-home period.  

The stay-at-home orders follow the introduction of the 1 person per 4m2 rule, the mandatory wearing 
of masks, and the implementation of the ‘no drinking while standing’ rule pursuant to public health 
orders made on 23 June 2021. 

The Star remains committed to the health, safety and wellbeing of its team members and guests. 

 

 

Authorised by: 
Matt Bekier  
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer  
 

 

 

For more information contact: 

Financial analysts Harry Theodore 
Chief Financial Officer 

Tel: + 61 2 9657 8040 

 Mark Wilson 
General Manager Business Development and Investor Relations 

Tel: + 61 2 9657 7423 

Media Peter Jenkins 
Group Executive External Affairs 

Tel: + 61 2 9657 9288 
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